
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thanks,  

The Year 3 Teaching Team  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

Thanks,  
Year 3 Teaching Team  

  Year 3 Newsletter-   23rd May 2025 

For such a short term, we have crammed an awful lot in. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed their trip over to the castle on Tuesday morning and we all had a brilliant 

time. Mrs Albert was very impressed with the children’s interest and the level of 

questions that were being asked, so impressed she wrote about them on 

Facebook. I was super proud of them and that someone took the time to 

comment on great behavior.  

 

 

In maths this week, the children were looking at how to make different amounts 

of money using a variety of coins and converting between pounds and pence.  

 

In English, the children read the story ‘Escape from Pompeii,’ which links in 

beautifully with their volcano topic in Geography. The children were so interested 

in this, we watched a virtual timeline of the eruption in 79AD. I touched upon this 

topic, as I know that later next year, Mrs Siverland-Bishop will continue with it 

when they learn about Italy. 

I can’t believe that we only have one term left together, although it is a longer one. 

There are lots of fantastic events planned and the children will be very busy! Over 

the holiday, I would appreciate it if the children still read, practise their tables and 

re-cap their homophones. More importantly, I would like them to chill, have fun 

and do what children do best…play. Have fun!   


